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March 28, 2004
Fax: 1212702 3633
To: Deputy Special Master Shari C, Reig
From:  Michal Katznelson (Mrs.)
Irgun Olej Merkas Europa Pages: 1

Holocaust Victim Assets Litigation, Case No: CV 96-4849

Dear Sirs,

Ref In re Holocaust Victim Assets Litigation : “Application for Allocation of
Funds” - ¥Fax received from Judah Gribetz — March 23, 2004.

With reference to the above fax, herewith are the details requested:

1. Number of individuals expected to be served during 2004: 1325
2. Number of Nazi victims expected to be served during 2004: 993 (approx. 75%)
3. Total program costs for 2004: $ 12,950,000

4. Average per person cost for 2004

independent individuals: (NIS 5,700 X 12 = NIS 68,400) $ 15,200
Nursing ward patients (NIS 12,000 X 12 = NIS 144,000) $ 32,000

We hope that the above details comply with your requests and thank you once again

for your cooperation in the matter.

Sincerely yours,

m&;ﬁznelscm {Mrs)

Chairperson
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March 31, 2004

Fax: 1212 702-3633

Ms. Shari C. Reig
Deputy Special Master

Dear Ms, Reig,

Thank you for your fax of March 30, 2004 addressed to Mrs. Katznelson.

Our letter of January 20, 2004 followed our letter to you dated December 30, 2003 .in
which we based our subsidies on previous estimates.

After receiving your latest fax, we studied our documents once again and found out
that the estimate that was given was based on subsidy and not on actual cost.

The data given in our fax dated March 28 is based on cost for 2004 as requested by
you in Mr, Gribez’s fax dated March 23, 2004.

1 hope that you will consider our application favorably so that we can go on helping
the elderly, most of them Holocaust survivors.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Moshe Harel
Director
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